



Re: 170206 8BD-IPD---- & 8BD-PIH---- Status of Applications

Sean Joseph <sean.joseph@nwb-oen.ca>

Wed, Feb 22, 2017 at 10:11 AM

To: "Cardona, Marie (Vancouver)" <MARIE.CARDONA@advisian.com>

Cc: Robin Ikkutisluk <robin.ikkutisluk@nwb-oen.ca>, Licensing Department <licensing@nwb-oen.ca>

Hi Marie,

The NWB will endeavour to have decisions regarding your applications by sometime next week.

In the interim, however, could you please provide, at your earliest convenience, a copy of the NIRB's screening determination for the modifications to the application involving the relocation of the quarry study area and expansion of the study area, as noted in the NPC's Jan 11, 2017 decision. In addition, confirmation, including a map and coordinates for the expanded or additional study area(s), should be provided for the NWB's reference.

Regards

Sean

On Mon, Feb 20, 2017 at 1:35 PM, Cardona, Marie (Vancouver) <MARIE.CARDONA@advisian.com> wrote:

Hi Robin and Sean,

I wanted to get an update on the status of our applications as we will be mobilizing to the field in the coming weeks.

Thank you!

Marie

*** Advisian Notice *** "This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the email and any attachments. Any personal views or opinions expressed by the writer may not necessarily reflect the views or opinions of any company in the WorleyParsons Group of Companies."

